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Deputy Friendly Timothy Graves of the Racine County Sheriff’s Office(RASO) spent time today 
with the Easter Bunny visiting St. Mary’s Hospital, The Women’s Resource Center and the 
Homeless Assistance Leadership Organization of Racine (HALO).   Deputy Friendly and the 
Easter Bunny handed out over 100 Easter baskets to new mothers and children at St. Mary’s 
hospital as well as children and families at the Women’s Resource Center and HALO. 
 
This was the 10th year RASO Deputy Friendly Timothy Graves has accompanied the Easter 
Bunny on the visits.  The event is sponsored by the Racine County Deputy Sheriff’s Protective 
Association and the Easter Bunny, Inc. and endorsed by Sheriff Christopher Schmaling. 
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